
LE PAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
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Email:  le.page.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Web:  www.lepage.vic.edu.au 
Office Phone:  9583-8342 
After School Care:  Emma/Helen on:  0414 711 530 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
FEBRUARY: 
Monday, 9th   Chicken eggs arrive in JLC for hatching and observing 
Wednesday, 11th  “Meet the Teacher”, 3.30 pm    
Friday, 13th     Senior Sport vs Kingston Heath PS – away 
    Nominations for School Council open (2 year period, commencing April, 2015)  
Monday, 16th   School Council, 4.00 pm  

**** (Check the website for special events in the rest of the term/year as they become known!) 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Garry’s Gabble 
   
School Council - Elections   
Would you like to make a significant contribution for the good of your own child and the rest of the School?  It only 
takes a little bit of time (no money!).  8 formal meetings per year and an expectation that you might find the time to 
serve on one of our Sub-Committees in keeping with your interest.  Councillors are elected for a 2 year period and 
we have 3 of those Parent vacancies.  We also have a one year position available. Perhaps you’d like to try it for a 
year and see if you like it?  Nominations officially open on Friday, 13th February and need to be completed by 
Monday, 23rd February.  After this date we decide whether or not an election is required.  Please consider putting 
yourself forward.  Ask Rita Moon, Helga Drpic (Parent Members) or Myself if you wish more information.  
 
Junior School Council   
Congratulations to Leyla (5/6H) and Jack (3/4W) who have been nominated as class representatives to join our 
School Captains, Maria and Branson as the Junior School Council for 2015.  Co-ordinated by Robyn Hyatt, our Junior 
School Council takes responsibility for most of our Social Service fundraising.  Our usual Term One focus is the Royal 
Children’s Hospital Appeal.  
 
“Meet the Teacher” – Wednesday, 11th 3.30 pm.   
Classrooms will be open and Staff available for you to visit your child’s room, say “hello” and receive some 
information regarding the program.  This will also be an opportunity for you to make an individual appointment with 
the teacher in the following weeks, should you/they wish to have one.   
 
School Charges and Information Pack     
Information regarding the School Fees for curriculum materials and voluntary contributions and other information 
will been issued early next week.  Within the scope of all the other expenses families have to manage, please attend 
to this readily or make an arrangement with Heather.   
 
 
 

This and previous Newsletters are now available at 
www.lepage.vic.edu.au 

Click the ‘Newsletter” link on the Home Page 
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A smooth and happy start! 
Day One for all students last week went very smoothly indeed.  Some tears, but that was just the parents of the 
Preps.  Other parents seemed to be smiling very broadly at the prospect of their children being back at school.  (Can’t 
imagine why) 
 

 

  
 
Our new Foundation (Prep) children arrived and fitted in with their Year One classmates on activities straight away.  
Kevin, Louis and Tyson were very happy under relatively straight faces.  Mrs. Corr’s Year 1s and 2s gave the camera 
guy a wave.  Miss Williams used the Senior Learning Centre “pit” to chat about holidays and Mrs. Hyatt and her class 
discussed how much they were looking forward to the year and being School Leaders.  Aston (Prep) and Ryan (Yr 2) 
were a co-operative pair in the first ‘Play to Learn’ session for the year in the Junior Learning Centre.   
 
Other ‘Play to Learn’ Pics 

 

 
 
Le Page Kitchen Rules!  Noah, Srishti, William, Abbey, Timur, Sadie, Axel and Aaviela turned our Organic Garden 
spuds into great chips – according to Axel!  Heidi, Sienna and L’Amour had spots in front of their eyes playing 
dominoes.  Jorji and Nastia wrote their names using Play-Doh.  Lola and Josie are dealing with some construction 
issues whilst Manav, Kayden and Louis are engineering with some Lego. 
 
Have a great week  -  Garry 



 
LUNCH ORDERS  

NO LUNCH ORDERS TOMORROW – Won’t recommence until first week in 
March. 

 

STUDENT BANKING 

FIRST BANKING DAY FOR 2014 IS Tuesday, 10th February. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
LE PAGE SCHOOL APP  
Don’t forget to check your tiqbiz app for the latest newsletter and notices  
We would love to hear some feedback about the use and this APP.  Please 
let us know if you still require a hard copy of the Newsletter.  Our aim of introducing this APP is to assist in reducing the cost of 
photocopying and increasing communication from school to home as well as home to school eg absence notification.   
If you would like further information, please see Heather in the office. 

 

Scholastic Student Book Club 
It has been along time since Le Page has offered the Students the Scholastic Student Book Club.   Look out for 
the Student Catalogues and order forms very shortly.   

 

News from Parents & Friends’ Club 
 

Welcome back to all Parents from last year and a special welcome to the many new Parents who now have children 
at Le Page.  The Parents & Friends group is a friendly and supportive body within the School and you would be most 
welcome to join us in 2014.   
 
Helga Drpic, President 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

Most of our vegetables have survived over the Summer and it won’t be too long 
before we can try our sweetcorn. Our pumpkin patch is growly vigorously and 
there are some reasonable size pumpkins already on the vine but we will have to 
wait a few more months before we can make some pumpkin soup! 
We have cleared some of the beds in preparation for some new 
plantings over the next couple of weeks. 
  
 

 
 
 
YEAR 6 FUNDRAISING 

ICY POLES 
 

The Year 6‘s will be once again selling icy poles.   They will be available each day at the 
beginning of lunchtime.  
 

 

 

 

News from the Le Page Before & After School Care Program 
 

 
For information about registering or booking into Before and After School Care, please call 
the school office on 9583 8342 or Emma on 0414 711 530.  
 


